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page of its website: http://www.spnv.ors

I am director of the non-partisan, non-profit citizens' organization, Center for Judicial

Accountability, lnc. (CIA). I have electorally-significant information to furnish for this year's races --

and next year's -- to enable you to field strong candidates to defeat unworthy, corrupt incumbents

seeking re-election and further/higher offices. Please call me at9L4-427-L2OO, or provide me with

e-mail addresses for the Green Party's chair and executive committee. Thank you.


